
September 14, 2018 

 

MORNING DUTY: MR. MCDANEL/MRS. HEGGEN 

 

A THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: “THERE ARE NO LOSERS IN LOSING, ONLY LOSERS 

IN NOT WANTING TO WIN.” 

 

BAND STUDENTS will be downtown performing on Sunday at 2:00. See them at the stage next 

to the Hair Hut. Come on down and see our talented students! 

 

1ST, 2ND AND 3RD GRADERS: Brownie Girl Scouts will be starting on Monday, September 17th 

after school at the pre-school. 

 

FCCLA MEETING on Tuesday next week. This is for current members, and anyone interested 

in joining FCCLA. Bring your own lunch, if you would like a ‘to go’ lunch, please let Amy 

know. 

 

STUDENT COUNCIL meeting on Thursday next week during lunch in Mrs. Boyd’s office. 

Please tell Amy if you want a ‘to go’ lunch. 

 

STUDENTS: Please do not leave your belongings in the lunch room during lunch. This 

includes: laptops, binders, notebooks, clothing items, etc. You have lockers, please use them. 

 

STAFF: You’re invited to lunch with Thrivent Financial at MVMC in the Conference Room at 

12:30 on Monday, September 17th. Call 547-6358 to reserve your place. 

 

JUNIORS AND SENIORS: Please remember to turn in your permission slips to Mrs. Clark for 

the college fair next Monday. The bus for the College Fair will leave at 12:00. Students will be 

dismissed to eat lunch at 11:30. 

 

SOPHOMORES AND SENIORS: Jim Nets from Josten’s will be here at 10:30 today to take 

your orders. 



 

JHVB/VB TEAMS will travel to Shields Valley today. JH games will begin at 3:00. JV will 

play at 5:00 with Varsity to follow. The bus will leave at 1:00. 

 

VB TEAM will travel to Sheridan for a tournament tomorrow. The bus will leave at 5:30 AM.   

 

JHVB TEAM will travel to Twin Bridges for a tournament tomorrow. The bus will leave at 5:45 

AM. 

 

JHFB/FB TEAMS will host Lincoln tomorrow. JH game will begin at 10:00. Varsity game will 

begin at 1:00.  

 

VB SCHEDULE CHANGES: We will be hosting West Yellowstone on September 20th, instead 

of the 21st. Start times will remain the same.  

 

JHVB/VB TEAMS will travel to Drummond on Tuesday. The bus will leave at 10:30. 

 

SPEECH AND DRAMA: Former and future Speech and Drama participants: stop by Mrs. 

Boelman’s room this coming week to let her know you’re interested, pick up some info, tell her 

what event you’re considering, and give her your schedule. Practices start October 1st and we 

need to set up a parent’s meeting. 

 

STUDENTS: The name for the new literary magazine has been selected the staff of THE 

BUZZ, coming in October, encourages writers and artists, school wide, to focus on the themes of 

fall, Homecoming, and Halloween for our first publication. Thank you to all who submitted 

names and voted for your favorite. We look forward to reading your submissions and a great first 

installment! 

 


